BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF REVIEW

Organizational Meeting
March 3, 1998

The meeting of the Birch Run Township Board of Review was called to order at
6:00 pm by Chairperson Al Hunter. Also present for the board were Edgar
Scharrer and Ken Kern.

Al Hunter was elected Chairperson and Ken Kern was elected Secretary by a
unanimous vote.

Assessor presented overview of assessment role.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:23 pm.

Al Hunter,
Chairperson



